
Dear Mrs Marchant, Parish Clerk  

 

Consultation on proposed District of Rother (Off-Street) Parking Places Order 

(2019) 

 

Rother District Council would like to invite Dallington Parish Council to take part in 

our consultation on a new order for our car parks and parking areas in Rother. 

 

There are two main proposed changes. They might affect people who use car parks 

and parking areas across Rother.   The purpose of the consultation is to find out 

more about any potential impact.  

 

You can read more about our proposals and how to take part in this consultation on 

our website  - www.rother.gov.uk/carparks2019  

 

We would appreciate it if you would spread the word about this consultation to 

anyone you think might wish to know.  

 

Responses will be reported to the councillors of Rother District Council to help them 

make a final decision on the proposed new order. 

 

Thank you for your assistance, 

 

http://www.rother.gov.uk/carparks2019

